
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF REPLACEMENT OF  
“Environmental/Health/Other Interests of the General Public”  

REPRESENTATIVE 
on the  

Lakehead Source Protection Committee 
Under O. Reg. 288/07, Clean Water Act, 2006 

 
Replacement of the “Environmental/Health/Other Interests of the General Public” 
Representative: The Lakehead Source Protection Authority is seeking one representative 
from the above noted category to sit on the Lakehead Source Protection Committee for a term 
of three years. 
 
Summary of Functions of the Source Protection Committee: As outlined in the Clean Water 
Act, 2006, the Lakehead Source Protection Committee has been created according to the 
provincial regulation and appointed by the Lakehead Source Protection Authority. The 
Lakehead Source Protection Committee has developed a Source Protection Plan to protect 
municipal drinking water sources located in the City of Thunder Bay and Municipality of Oliver 
Paipoonge. The Committee’s ongoing responsibility is to review the effectiveness of 
implementation of the policies in the Approved Source Protection Plan. To accomplish this, 
the Committee will review and comment on the Source Protection Authority’s Annual Report 
to the Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks. The Committee may also be required 
to update the Assessment Report and Source Protection Plan as required by the Clean Water 
Act, 2006, and its associated regulations.  It is anticipated that there will be two Source 
Protection Committee meetings per year. 
 
How to Apply for Appointment to the Committee: If you are interested in being considered 
for appointment to the Lakehead Source Protection Committee, please submit an “Expression 
of Interest” form with a brief summary of your interests and background by 4:30 p.m. October 
29, 2018 to the:  
 
Lakehead Source Protection Authority  
Attention: Tammy Cook, Chief Administrative Officer  
130 Conservation Road, PO Box 10427 
Thunder Bay, ON P7B 6T8 
Tel: 807-344-5857 
Fax: 807-345-9156 
Email: jobs@lakeheadca.com 
 
Additional information and the Expression of Interest Form are available at the LRCA office or 
at www.sourceprotection.net. 


